
Summary of Golf & Greens Committee meeting 
October 16, 2023 

 
 

 
Rhett reported that there were over 6,000 rounds in September. 
 
Ryan that during the months of April, June and July 2024, on various days the 
course will be closed for maintenance. Also, there will not be a September golf 
course tour in order to keep the sprinklers going for the period of time they need to 
keep the course in shape. 
 
They’re going to be changing nozzles on 1 and 9 on all 3 courses (~3,600 total). 
Cart path repair to start in the next few weeks. (About $50k in repairs) 
 
Craig advised that the 2024 calendar meeting will be next Friday. 
 
Old Business  
The decision was set aside the 2/cart rule for 2024.  
Signs are not happening, for now. 
When polled, majority of WGA and WLN members were not in favor of moving the 
North 4 tees back to where the gold tees are. 
 
New Business 

• There was a handout regarding rates for 2024.   

• Carts are no longer to be complimentary, even to RR residents whose carts 
are temporarily unusable.  

• A stone wall is to be built on the North 9 greenside bunker. 

• The holiday lights tour will be on December 10th and 14th Sugar cookies and 
hot chocolate will be provided and all participants will be asked to bring a toy 
or make a donation.  The route will be West to South to North. 

• The Men’s 9 hole group has been displaced 19 times this year.  They’re 
asking for more advanced notice when a change has to happen. 

• There will be a committee dinner on November 6th.  
 
The next meeting will be November 20th at 1:00 pm.   
 
 
 



  


